
8th November, 1955. 

Proteasor f. H7tten,
Vice-Chancellor, 
iD&I,raiS,gf,Tll"91la 

Dear Prote..or Hltten, 

In a tew 4878 I am retllJ'll1ng to Al:Derlca after spending
nearl,. a 78ar here in Tasmania eonductins radio astronomy
experiment.. These bave been moPe than tAlcC8sst"ul and 
the resulta w11l be pub11she4 In an earlT iS8Ue 01' the 
Australian Journal ot Pbyaloe. 

I wish to thank the Un1"1"slty aDd its staff for 
enendlq to • the oourteq of 1aboratoJ7 8Il4 shop 1'ac111t18a. 
This great1)" expedited the work, ptlrtlew.ar17 1n Ita 8a1'17 
etag... 'rhus it waG po.1ble to haft tn'erythlng 1n 
Na41ne88 and. take fu.ll adY8Jltage of the beat months tor 
maklDg o'bearn.'lorts, which were Mq to August. 

It rrJ7 plU8 go as .xPected, I will return next year
for about four months to make :t'urther obeeJ"f'atlon.. 
'!'hank1ng you and your staff aga1n tor the co-operatloll, I am 

81n08re17 yoUPS, 


